
I would like to object to your plan to build a crematorium in the heart of Firs Farm Wetlands.  I used to 
live* adjacent to the wetlands; my neighbours and I were involved and watched the Wetlands project 
grow from an unloved flooded field to the wildlife sanctuary it is today.  It is quite unthinkable that the 
same council that encouraged us to help this project now want to trash it in favour of an end of life 
factory.  

Your plan will do nothing for the people bordering Firs Farm and many may suffer a financial loss 
should your plan succeed. 

Your plan will not win votes - shame on you!


